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ALLIED IRISH BANKS, P.L.C. FILES ITS HALF-YEARLY FINANCIAL REPORT 2021 

 

 

Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c., the principal operating company of AIB Group, files its Half-Yearly Financial 

Report 2021 under Regulation 4 of the Transparency (Directive 2004/109/EC) Regulations 2007 as 

amended (the “Regulations”). The Half-Yearly Financial Report was approved by the Directors on 3 

August 2021 and is available on https://aib.ie/investorrelations/financial-information/results-

centre/2021-annual-financial-results 

 

 

Please note that AIB Group plc, the holding company, filed its Half-Yearly Financial Report 2021 on 4 

August 2021. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Siobhain Walsh Graham Union 

Investor Relations Media Relations 

AIB Molesworth Street AIB Molesworth Street 

Dublin 2 Dublin 2 

Tel: +353-(0)87-395 6864 Tel: +353-(0)85-208 8343 

email: siobhain.m.walsh@aib.ie     email: graham.x.union@aib.ie   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


